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Certified Staff Device Refresh 25/26                                                                   (Information)
Ms. Duell will present the proposed certified staff device refresh program for the 
2025/2026 school year. This program requires Board approval due to the timelines 
associated with the quotes received. The Administration strongly recommends the 
approval of the purchase of new devices for certified staff to ensure they have the 
necessary technology for effective teaching and learning. This recommendation will 
come before the Board under the Consent Agenda at the May 6th board meeting. 


